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Cheerleading Registration Letter   
(Deadline 07/15/24)   

Dear Parent/Guardian:   
   
The Plainsmen Junior Cheerleading League is a non-competitive youth cheerleading program for girls in grades 3 

through 8. All girls who sign up are placed on a squad. Values like leadership, teamwork and respect are accentuated 

while promoting sheer fun!  Please take the time to read the following:   
   
Registration:  The 2024 fee to participate is $200.00 per child or if you have more than 1 child participating the fee 

is $150.00 each child.  This fee must accompany the enclosed registration.    
You may register by mail and if registering by mail, please send to: 

    Plainsmen Jr. Cheerleading League c/o                      

Alexandra Wise-Brogna 

                                         20 Cortland Blvd. 

                                       Clifton Park, NY  12065 
Payment Options: 

Check or Money Order payable to:   Plainsmen Junior Cheerleading League.   

   
*Uniform and Pom-Poms:  To be issued a uniform and pom-poms you need to make a $100.00 deposit to be 

handed in at the time of uniform handout.  This deposit will be returned to you at the end of the season at 

uniform/pom-pom return.  This date will be announced at our end of season banquet.   
   
Refund Policy:   No refund will be made after August 9, 2024. 
   
All Cheerleaders:  Will be allowed to take part in practice as long as the League has a copy of your child’s physical 

clearing them to participate.  You can submit a school physical if it was completed within the last year.   
   
Volunteers Needed:  Plainsmen Junior Cheerleading will rely on the generosity of the parents/guardians to help 

make this year a successful and rewarding experience for the young women who come to learn and cheer.   
   
Pets:  For safety reasons, no pets are allowed on the fields during practice or games.   
   
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 727-7266 before 10:00pm.  We look forward to our 21st 

season.   
   
Sincerely,   

Alexandra Wise-Brogna   
Alexandra Wise-Brogna   
League President   
Plainsmen Junior Cheerleading JPCheerleading@yahoo.com 

www.JPCheerleading.com   
   
Special Note:   
When mailing your registration, please make sure the following is included:   

• Completed Registration Form   

• Physical clearing your child to participate.   

• Check made payable to: “Plainsmen Junior Cheerleading”.   

• Code of Conduct  


